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Prineville City Council Meeting April 22™ 2008
Topic: 2008 Locust Street Water Main Replacement Project

In the 2007 fiscal budget, City of Prineville Public Works Department has $250,000.00
allotted for improvement of water distribution lines. This is shown as budget line item
43300-6220. There is currently $173,454.00 remaining in this account.

The Public Works Department has recently released bid documents for the 2008 Locust
Street Water Main Replacement Project. The work contemplated in this project generally
consists of furnishing all labor, equipment, supplies and materials to replace
approximately. ..

o 600 lineal feet of 4” wooden water main pipe with 8” C-900 pipe in N. Locust
street between West 3™ and West 5" sireets.

s Eleven (11) associated water services.
One (1) fire hydrant assembly including valves.

» Traffic control as required.

A mandatory pre-bid meetin% was held on April 10™ attended by 24 contractors. Bids are
slated to be opened April 17 at 2:00 pm. The results of this bid opening will be
presented to the City Council during the April 22™ meeting. At that time, staff will ask
for the bid to be awarded.

The engineers estimate for this project is $50,000.00.




